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To: Graciela Etchartt WUTC@WUTC, Jim RussellWUTC@WUTC
CC:
Subject: Minor change

In Avista Utilities' preliminary comments in the electric and gas rule review
(Docket Numbers UE-990473 and UG-990294), we proposed removing WAC
480-100-071 (1) (c) --Discontinuance of service re flat rate service. We made this
suggestion because the language was not clear to us.

In the meantime, we would like to suggest the following edit which retains this
rule while addressing our concerns: "(c) Under flat rate service For
non-metered load, for increased use of electrical energy [gas] without approval
of the utility."

We understand that we will have the opportunity to discuss this and other issues
at the June 3 workshops. However, we wanted you to be aware of this potential
edit. Please direct any questions on this to me at (509)495-8706 or Dave

DeFelice at (509)495-4919.



